
Language  Lessons 

 
 
 

French lessons (for near-beginners), once a fortnight in Redhill. Capacity for 2 or 3 more students. 

 

Would you like to join this friendly, sociable group of 5 students learning 
French? The students, mostly members of the Twinning Association, meet 
once a fortnight (currently on Tuesday afternoons from 2pm until 3pm) in 
Redhill, alternately at the homes of some of the students.  It's not essential to 
be able to host any lessons to be a member of this group, although helpful if 
you can. The cost of each lesson depends on how many students attend.  If 
eight students come it's £5.50p. If seven students come it's £6. If six or five 
students come it's £7. Payment is made at the end of each lesson. 
 
Students need to buy their own course book.  The book we are using is 
"Façon de Parler 1" (5th edition, published 2012) by Angela Aries/Dominique 
Debney, published by "Hodder Education".  We're about half-way through the 
book.  The book is also suitable for independent study, so if you miss the 
occasional lesson you can keep up with the group by means of self-study.  
 
We go at a leisurely pace.  The main aim is for people to enjoy the lessons 
and to get used to chatting confidently in French in a supportive environment. 
If you're interested or have any questions please email the tutor, Angie 
Potter: angieapotter@hotmail.com 

  

German lessons for beginners 

 

A German group for beginners will start up, along the same lines (and costing 
the same) as the French group above, if we can find at least six interested 
people and if at least one (or more) student(s) is able to host the lessons. The 
(fortnightly) lessons would probably take place on Thursday afternoons (or 
Monday afternoons, or perhaps another weekday afternoon, depending on 
everyone's availability). Each student would need to buy the German course 
book "Willkommen 1" (by Paul Coggle /Heiner Schenke, published by "John 
Murray Learning". The 3rd edition was published in 2018). If you're interested 
or have any questions please email the tutor, Angie Potter: 
angieapotter@hotmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 


